From: Brian Blackden

To: * City Clerk
Subject: Invitation to setting counsel, Mayor, City manager
Date: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 4:43:04 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

As the Director of the parade, and now the tree lighting, | would like to make an official request to members of the
City Council who are sitting at the time, the Mayor, and the City Manager. The parade is November 20, 2021 at 9:30
on Hazen Drive and the Tree lighting is the day after Thanksgiving, November 26, at four through 6 PM at the end,
Santa shows up and fireworks erupt. If | could get an RSVP, that would be great as | would know where to place
people in the parade order. Thank you very much, Brian.

Sent from my iPhone
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